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Statement of H.E. Ambassador DUONG Chi Dung
Permanent Representative of Viet Nam

At the Review of the 3rd cycle UPR Report of Yemen
(Wednesday, 23 January 2019)
Mr. President,

Viet Nam warmly welcomes and thanks the delegation of Yemen for its presentation of the national report.

Viet Nam recognizes Yemen’s progress regarding normative framework with the aim to provide more robust protection for human rights, as well as the efforts to overcome the challenges in implementing the accepted recommendations of the second UPR cycle. 
Viet Nam would like to put forward the following recommendations: 

1. Accelerate the drafting, adoption, and implementation of laws to determine the age of marriage.
2. Boost the process of adopting and implementing strategies and projects to combat poverty.

3. Further secure girls' access to education, particularly in rural areas, as well as facilitate women's participation in the political, economic and social processes.
We hope that peace and stability can be restored soon in Yemen so that its people could fully enjoy human rights and fundamental freedoms. 

We wish Yemen a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President./.
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